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May 22, 2023 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Subject: Waste Management – Brem-Air, a division of Waste Management of Washington, Inc.(G-237); 
Tariff #20 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Enclosed herein, please find revised page 2 to the above-referenced tariff. These proposed revised tariff 
pages contain new service offerings of a 64 gallon cart serviced every other week. The new service was 
requested by a customer in our tariff due to frustrations in larger cart sizes not being offered everyone 
other. Per WAC 480-70-261, customer requested new services require one day notice to the commission. 
I am requesting an effective date of May 26, 2023 for the new service to take effect. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (503) 956-8594. 

Very truly yours,  

Evan Burmester 
Senior Financial Analyst, Pacific Northwest Market Area 

cc: Robert Hall 
Carey McNally 
Laura Moser  
Clerk of the Board, Kitsap County Chair 

720 4th Ave, Suite 400 
Kirkland, WA  98033  
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